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Let grow

Mar. 03   12:45  Dismissal; 
                  Bring a snack
                  Spirit Day-See calendar
Mar. 04    Chick Eggs Arrive
                 Spirit Day-See calendar
Mar. 05    Library Tales-Ms. Ruglio
                  Spirit Day-See calendar 
Mar. 06    Library Tales-Mrs. Witalis
                  Spirit Day-See calendar
Mar. 07    Trimester 2 Ends
                  Spirit Day-See calendar
Mar. 10    Penguin Pointer Assembly
Mar. 14      Spirit Day-See calendar
Mar. 17      Spirit Day-See calendar 
Mar. 19    Lunch Portal Opens for April 
Mar. 25    Report Cards 
                 via Parent Portal
Mar. 28    Spirit Day-See calendar
 

Please refer to the attached calendar for
more information regarding Spirit Days

throughout the month.

As always, please check our District
 and School Google calendar for the

most current activities

 

To support your child‘s academic growth, it is
important to have an established homework

routine.  If your child is struggling with completing
their assignments, please reach out to your child’s

teacher directly.
In addition to assigned homework, it is important
for your child to develop fluency with decoding,
high frequency word identification, and number

knowledge as these are the foundation academic
skills.

The optional LetGrow  activity for the
month is attached to this newsletter.  The
intent of this optional activity is to support
and development of your child’s ability to
perform a given task with independence.
This is more than having them help, it is
looking to expand their confidence and

willingness to try and try again, or to
initiate a chosen task to see through until

the end.  Enjoy the experience.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Information regarding your child’s school
assignment for the 2025-2026 school year
will be sent to families in late spring. 

Principals of Lincoln and Washington will
hold a information session for parents who
will be attending these schools for the first
time.  This event will be held at the
respective schools on May 21 at 7:00 PM
and is not a mandatory event. 

Please helps spread the word to families
who will be new to the district next year.
Registration for new students is OPEN.  

Important Reminders

Dress for the Weather
Students go outside to play on a daily
basis. Remember to label all additional
clothing items.  Children will not go
outside if it is raining or heavy snow,
however, if you decide to send your
child in boots for inclement weather,
please send a pair of should that they
can participate in PE or outside play if
applicable.

Extra Set of Clothes
If a child has to use their extra set of
clothes, please be sure to send back a
fresh pair of clothing promptly.

Playground 
Parents/Guardians MUST supervise
their child’s play after school.  Safety is
a priority at all times. Your cooperation
is appreciated.

.  

Read Across America
Read Across America is a nation wide
celebration of reading, recognized annually on
March 2, aimed at opening up the world of
reading to children in every community!  To
foster a love of reading by our kindergarteners,
we have planned a month long celebration of
reading with guest readers, theme days, and fun
give aways (thanks to our generous PTA).
Please see the attached calendar of events for
the month and encourage all to participate!

Chick Eggs Arrival
The PTA is sponsoring a chick hatching program
through Quiver Farm Projects Inc. for the
children at the KCenter.  We are anticipating their
arrival on March 4. The classes will view the
eggs in an incubator daily and after a few days
the eggs will hatch.  The observations made
each day are sure to make memories of a
lifetime! 

Penguin Pointer Assembly 
Jenkinsons Aquarium will visit the Kindergarten
Center on March 10th.  Students will learn about
penguins and their habitats! 

Summer Enrichment Academy (SEA)
Registration  will begin in early April. Information
will be shared via a district email and posted on
our website.   

 
.

Looking

Ahead!!


